
 

Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 March 2006 

5. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Board members were provided with an opportunity to give updates on community activities/Council 

issues. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


